## Native pipeline workers

## to meet

Former Native counselors who worked on the pipeline are trying to form an organization that would benefit Alaska Natives in the comjng Gas Pipeline contruction.

The counselors believe they

can be of assistance due to their part experiences. Any other former counselors or interested persons can attend a meeting at the Tundra Club at the Alaska Native Hospital Monday, April 28. Contact Chuck Cameron at 265-3105 for further information. The meeting is open to the public.